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23 September 2021
Dear Parents/Carers,
European Day of Languages

The European Day of Languages is held on the 26th of September every year and is
a celebration of the number and variety of languages spoken across Europe.

We shall be celebrating this day at Sandy Hill Academy on Monday 27t September.

We will be marking the event by having a non-uniform day, inviting all pupils to
come to school and nursery dressed in the colours of the Spanish flag (red and
yellow). The day will be spent learning about the countries and languages of
Europe, with a focus on Spain in particular.

We would like to remind parents that we do not wish for you to incur unnecessary
expense by purchasing an ouftfit for the day. Many of the pupils (particularly those in
Red Rhinos or Yellow Yaks) will already have a red or yellow t-shirt that could be
worn. This is also an ideal opportunity to get creative and have some fun at home,
using red or yellow items that you find around your house.

We very much look forward to welcoming the children to school on Monday, for a
colourful day of learning languages, geography and culture.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kind regards,

Mrs B Rundle
Head of School

T: 01726 75858
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